
Although a motorised scooter, skateboard, or 

hoverboard (electric or petrol powered) are considered 

motor vehicles, they do not satisfy the Australian Design 

Rules and for this reason, cannot be registered in NSW 

and are unable to be insured. 

These devices cannot be ridden on roads,  

or road related areas (such as footpaths shared 

paths and cycleways) in NSW, except on private land.

MOTORISED 
WHEELED
DEVICES
Devices such as electric scooters, skateboards, 

and hoverboards are ILLEGAL in NSW.

Anyone caught riding a motorised device on a road or road 
related area in NSW can face fines starting from $723 

Further information is available at roadsafety.transport.nsw.gov.au
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